
Includes  

1½ hours of FREE 

Ohio Approved  

training! 

“Administrators as 

Leaders”

A Road Map to Quality: 
A Step Up To Quality Fair for 

Center Administrators

Do you provide publicly  
funded child care?

If so, did you know that starting in July 2020, your program 
must be Step Up To Quality rated?

This FREE “Road Map to Quality” event can help your 
program achieve a Step Up To Quality rating!

You can learn more about the Step Up To Quality 
registration process, receive targeted technical assistance, 
attend Ohio Approved Training, and visit booths staffed 
by experts from Ohio’s Child Care Resource and Referral 
Agencies, the Ohio Child Care Resource and Referral 
Association, and more!

Registration will open  
March 15 at registry.occrra.org!

Saturday, May 18  |  9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

Ohio Department of Job  
and Family Services

4020 E. 5th Avenue, Columbus, OH


